
DOMINIC SAVIO KINDERGARTEN, NERUL 
FIELD TRIP – VISIT TO SUPERMARKET 

REPORT 

 
Date: 18th July, 2024 
Event: Field Trip – Visit to supermarket 
Section: Sr.KG 
“The Supermarket is a treasure trove of food and learning!” 
On 18th July 2024, the Sr. KG students of Dominic Savio Kindergarten discovered a world of 

colours, textures and experiences- learning about different food groups and shopping basics. 

The main objective was to provide a hands-on learning experience for our students. 

 
Prior to the trip, teachers discussed the purpose of visiting a supermarket with the students. 

They explained the importance of supermarkets in our daily lives, where we buy groceries, 

and how different sections cater to various needs. Before embarking on the trip, students 

made a shopping list of various products they wanted to see in the supermarket. 

Our exciting field trip to the supermarket was officially flagged off by our esteemed Principal, 
Vice-Principal and Headmistress. It started with a bus ride where the student crossed 
important landmarks of the city to reach their destination e.g fire station, NMMC office, police 
station, Apollo hospital petrol pump, natural creek. Enroute to the mall, the significance of 
each site was explained to the students. 

Upon arrival, the students, teachers and helping parents were warmly welcomed by the 
supermarket staff. The purpose of the trip and expected behaviour in the supermarket of the 
little was outlined. The students were accompanied by a teacher and a parent volunteer. They 
explored different sections such as fruits and vegetables, dairy, bakery, snacks, clothes and 
household items. Our students’ excitement reached new heights when the supermarket staff 
disturbed their day with a sweet treat - CHOCOLATES! 

 
The trip concluded with a group discussion where students shared their experience of the 
visit. Teachers summarized the key points, emphasizing the importance of supermarkets in 
our community. Students gained practical knowledge about shopping developed an 
appreciation for the variety of goods available under one roof. They understood the 
importance of making a shopping list and behaving responsibly while visiting the supermarket. 

 
Overall, the field trip to the supermarket was a resounding success, achieving its educational 
goals while providing an enjoyable experience for our Senior KG students. 

 
Report by 
Tr. Roselin Rayan 
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